Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

February 1, 2021

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. Uy & s 2021

To: Regional Office Chief Education Supervisors
All Others Concerned

ORIENTATION ON PHILIPPINE PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS FOR
SUPERVISORS (PPSS)

1. This Office, through the Human Resource Development Division (HRDD) will conduct a
virtual Orientation on Philippine Professional Standards for Supervisors (PPSS) on February 5, 2021
from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm via Zoom Platform through the courtesy of SERG Project.

2. The activity aims to develop the knowledge, skills, and attitudes of supervisors and assess
their own practices as they aspire for and pursue professional development.

3. The participants are the following who must register before the day of the orientation
through the link https://tinyurl.com/ppssro8orientation.

RO Division No. of Chief No. of RO Division No. of Chief No. of
Supervisors Supervisors

Admin Division 1 1 FTAD 1 2

CLMD 1 10 HRDD 1 3

ESSD 1 0 PPRD 1 1

FD 1 1 QAD 1 7
4, The cost for foods of the participants shall be charged against local fund, subject to usual
accounting and auditing rules and procedures.
5 Further inquiries, contact Dr. Harvie D. Villamor, HRDD Chief through
hrdd.region8@deped.gov.ph or telephone number 323-7030.
6. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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